## **Assunta Ferrante**

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

**Sent:** Thursday, March 24, 2022 2:55 PM

**To:** Assunta Ferrante

**Subject:** FW: [External] OP.21.025 Z.21.053 9650 Highway #27, Vaughan

From: Dino Giuliani <dino@approvedvaluations.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2022 2:42 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Sandro Giuliani <sandro@approvedvaluations.com>

Subject: [External] OP.21.025 Z.21.053 9650 Highway #27, Vaughan

To whom it may concern,

Please be advised that we are in receipt of a letter regarding the above proposed development.

We are the owners of the property at Highway #27, located just north of the subject property.

For the record, at this time, our position is neutral.

As this application moves forward, if there are concerns that impact our property, we will raise them with the owners and City.

If someone from the clerks office can confirm receipt of this email and that it becomes public record, and we be kept in the circulation would be appreciated.

## Thanks

## Dino Giuliani AACI P.App.

President Approved Appraisal Services 4000 Steeles Avenue West, Suite 201 Vaughan, Ontario L4L 4V9 Ph#: 416.410.5575

e-mail: <u>dino@approvedvaluations.com</u> website: approvedappraisalservices.com



COMMUNICATION C92.

ITEM NO. 1

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (PUBLIC MEETING)

April 5, 2022